
To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Cynthia N. Myers. I’m reaching out from Creswell, Zip Code 97426, 
to express my concern that eliminating Vote-By-Mail would make it difficult for 
many to vote, create Barries to the voting process, and dissuade eligible voters 
from letting their voices be heard. There is ZERO reason to make this change in 
our voting process. Instead of weakening citizens right to vote, this bill is an 
attempt to undermine our most important act as a citizen of this state and 
country. We have had one of the best systems in the country. Mail-in and the 
drop boxes we currently use have been effective and efficient for both the voter 
and to ensure the counting of those votes is done properly. I am EXTREMELY 
OPPOSED to the noxious bill SB 210. It’s goal is NOT to make voting protected. 
It is an attempt to subvert our constitutional right to have our voices heard and 
keep people FROM voting not doing everything you can to help legal voters to 
Vote, This Bill is shameful. Save our democracy and keep our right to vote and 
make it accessible to ALL Legal voters. 


Cynthia Nanette Myers

Creswell, Oregon 97426



